
From: Jeff Smarrella <jeffslugs@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 7:20 AM 
To: Planning & Development <plandev@countyofdane.com> 
Subject: Comments re: Proposed Dog Daycare at 3440 Meadow Road, Middleton, WI 
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 are writing in opposition to a proposed dog kennel and daycare at 3440 Meadow Road, Middleton WI. Our main concern is the amount of traffic this will bring to the Valley View. Since the expansion of homes in the area,  
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To whom it may concern: 

We are writing in opposition to a proposed dog kennel and daycare at 3440 Meadow Road, Middleton WI.  Our main 
concern is the amount of traffic this will bring to the Valley View.  Since the expansion of homes in the area, the number of 
cars has increased quite a lot.  Valley View, Pioneer and Meadow View are frequented by pedestrians and 
cyclists.  Valley View itself has a blind hill.  Increasing further the traffic on both roads without what seems like a plan for 
expansion of the roads poses a greater risk to the pedestrians and cyclists.  I would be opposed to any business that 
would increase the amount of vehicles on these roads for the safety of everyone.   

Thank you for accepting this comment. 

Jeff Smarrella 
Meghan Ogden 




